
 
 

 

Project public procurement has been launched!  

 

In December, 2024 the public procurement „Services for submission of digital exhibition ideas, preparation 

of exhibition installation projects and their implementation“ of the project LL-00100 „Digital Craft Tourism“ (D-tour) 

has been launched. Proposals from potential suppliers are expected until 10 of January, 2025.  

In order to ensure smooth implementation of Project activities and cooperation between partners, to discuss 

the progress of the Project and the challenges faced, the Project team gathered for a remote meeting, during which 

advice, insights and plans for the near future were shared, it was agreed to continue constructive communication 

between the Project partners and to carry out project publicity activities. The Lead Partner provided information 

about planned Steering Committee meeting in February, 2025 in Daugavpils (Latvia). 

In preparation for the process of creating digital exhibitions, Project team members continue to be intensely 

interested in related innovations in Lithuania and abroad, participating in various events that talk about the impact 

of changes in the environment while promoting community, shaping people, their choices and habits. 

 

 

 

The Interreg VI-A Latvia–Lithuania Programme 2021–2027 aims to contribute to the sustainable and 

cohesive socioeconomic development of the Programme regions by helping to make them more competitive and 

attractive for living, studying, working and visiting. 

 

 

www.latlit.eu 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


